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Ratsénhaienhs Billy Diabo set to 
return to office on March 21

st
 

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 8, Enniskó:wa/March 2016) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the community 
that Ratsénhaienhs Billy Diabo is expected to return to his 
duties as Council Chief on Monday, 21 Enniskó:wa/March. 
 
Those duties include the Health, Tioweró:ton, and Community 
Infrastructure portfolios.  
 
He has been on Medical Leave since 30, Kenténha/October 
2015.   
 
The MCK wishes to thank the community for their 
understanding during this time, and wishes Ratsénhaienhs 
Diabo a successful and productive return to office. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2251 
Joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
n/a 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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